The Waste park had it's meeting this morning and the subject of Temple Baptist church in the South end
of Yarmouth wanting the Waste park to accept their glebe house c&d at no charge came up. The request
had been made to the Town, and the Town referred them to write us a letter asking for exemption. As
the Waste park does not have a policy on this, a letter will be sent to them stating we cannot accept it.
Further, the Waste park does not want to set a precedent where everyone is asking for freebies... So the
discussion about the 220 kg we had at our meeting last night fits into this same category. It is up to each
council to have a policy of what is allowed. The Waste park is owned by the 3 units, and we cannot
decide for the units who should or should not be dropping off items at no charge, this will have to come
from each unit... just as the 220kg is from Argyle, the Town has 200kg, and so does the MODY. So, |
suggest that at the COW at end of month, this be put on our agenda, and if we wish to do something as
Glen has asked , then we do it and send a letter to the Board and Waste park manager of how it will be
billed. If we do too many freebies, Gus was telling us it effects our diversion credits, and Waste Check
could possibly get less funding from the government



